
This year, as we celebrate 90 years, we invite you to 
honor women you admire by offering support in their 
names – just in time for Mother’s Day. We’ll create and 
publish a list of names on our website, in our digital 
newsletter, on social media and in our parish newsletter.   

Estelle Dorgan, Catholic Charities outreach worker, visits an elder in 1955. 

Toni Tuski of Kenton 
Women’s Village and Fran 
Smith of Holy Redeemer 
Parish meet, 2023. 

Compassion with Common Sense

Catholic Charities second collection May 4-5

“Poverty calls us to sow hope.”
- Pope Francis

DONATE ONLINE
CatholicCharitiesOregon.org
                                    Or scan here: 
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